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BULLETIN No: 01      ISSUED: 12/10/2023 @ 15:30 
 
 
 
PIT LANE SAFETY BULLETIN 
 

It is forbidden for personnel to climb on the pit wall and/or debris fences at any time. Any action by 
a competitor or team breaching this ban will be reported to the Clerk of the Course. 

 
 

 

V.MacClinton 

……………………………………………….. 
Vickie MacClinton 
Senior Clerk of the Course 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BARC      Donington Park (GP)    14/15 October 2023 


